
Online Public Involvement 
Project ATRP2- 64-2022-291 

      Access Management Improvements, including 
Turning Lanes on AL-5 (US-78) at Jones Dairy Road 

Jasper, Alabama 

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: 

The proposed project involves 
improvements to be performed 
to extend the existing frontage 
road, approximately 300 FT to 

the west, and install two (2) 
eastbound left turn lanes on 

AL-5 (US-78).  Additionally, the 
frontage road connection to 
Highway 78 will be relocated 

slightly to the east to align with 
Jones Dairy Road. Highway 78 
at Jones Dairy Road and the 

Full Moon BBQ driveways will 
be modified to directional 

rights.  

Comments on the proposed project need to be submiƩed by January 23, 2023. 

The City of Jasper and the Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) are 
proposing to make access management improvements with additional turn lanes, 
frontage road extension and island additions.  Information about the project is available 
to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by mail or 
email.  Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by January 23, 2023. 

Mail Comments to: 
ALDOT, West Central Region 
AƩn: Brad Darden 
204 Marina Drive, Suite 100 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

Online Comment Form 

www.ALDOTinvolved.com 
Email  us78-access@dot.state.al.us

Phone  (205) 462-2387 (3 minute limit) 


